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Mail-in voting has worked extremely well in Oregon since its inception around the turn 

of the century. It is very convenient, either using drop boxes, mailing the ballots, or 

delivering to the courthouse. It has also proven the most reliable, accurate & least 

subject to abuse or fraud of any method being used in the US. There is absolutely no 

reason to discontinue this method of voting. 


